
2023 Annual Report of the Jane Dey Convocation 
 
Over the last year the Jane Dey Convocation has been focusing on 
building community despite the widespread geographical distances. The 
voting delegates held business meetings and discussions via Zoom 
roughly every other month. Jane Dey Clergy met with the Bishop on two 
occasions for discussions and fellowship. The various churches of the 
Convocation met for a fall Fun Day at Pinnacles Youth Park North of 
Columbia. Although attendance was low for a variety of reasons outside 
of our control, we look forward to continuing to work to build Community 
through similar activities in the coming year. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Darlene Hillier-KacKofsky – Warden 
Very Rev. Bill Nesbit – Dean 
 


